
PC Committee 

From: 	 Henohea Linker <henoheal@yahoo.com > 

Sent: 	 Wednesday, February 15, 2017 5:53 PM 
To: 	 PC Committee 
Subject: 	 Yes 

Aloha, 
I am Linda Henohea Dudoit Linker of Kaho'okamakea, Honouliwai, Hãlawa and Wailau, Molokai. I am a Hawaiian cultural 
perpetuator, practitioner and pioneer.l was born and raised here as were my ancestors. 
I depend on the island of Molokai for the livelihood of my 'ohana(family). 
This email is to state YES, Hawaiian cultural practitioners and conservationists are plenty here on Molokai, in Maui 
County, and in general, and YES, we would love the opportunity to serve on the planning commissions to make 
decisions about development on our islands. 
Mahalo for your time, 
Linda Henohea Linker 
808 658-9048 
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